
Oman: The Belgrade Philharmonic Orchestra’s Performance
Wednesday, 30 December 2015.

At the initiative and with the support of the Embassy of the Republic of Serbia in Cairo, which
also covers Oman, the Belgrade Philharmonic performed in Muscat from December 29 to
December 31, 2015. A large number of Serbian citizens staying in this country attended the
concert organised in the crowded hall of the Oman Royal Opera House considered to be the
most modern opera house in the world.  
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